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15 February 2005

Mr Alistair Sands

The Secretary

Finance and Public Administration Committee
Department of the Senate

Dear Mr Sands
Additional Estimates 2004-05 — Correction to evidence

1 At the Additional Estimates hearings held on Monday 14 February, in
answer to a question from Senator Faulkner, I stated that I thought there were
six to eight meetings of the joint Library Committee for 2005.

2 This is not correct. Four meetings of the joint Library Committee are
scheduled for 2005. The four scheduled meetings had previously been advised to
Senator Faulkner in his capacity as a member of the Library Committee by a
letter dated 8 December 2004,

Yours sincerely
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Hilary Penfold QC
Secretary
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